
Esteemed members of the Oregon State Legislature, 

 

I urge you to close the riot loophole and provide for a FULL BAN on the use of tear gas.  This is a pressing 

issue of public health, racial justice and environmental damage.  It is immoral to be using tear gas in the 

time of COVID-19. 

 

Please, press forward with a full ban on the use of tear gas. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Laura Milne 

4666 NW Woodside Terrace 

Portland, OR 97210 

 


